
 

 
Freedom of Information request  
 
Date received:  12 July 2016 
Date of response:   10 August 2016 
 
 
Information request 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Request Act 2000, can you please answer 
the following questions regarding your organisations current Security & Fire 
products and services. 
  
1. Does your organisation currently have a contract for Security alarms, CCTV 
& Fire detection? 
  
2. When this contract(s) is due to end? 
  
3. Who are these contract(s) with? 
  
4. How many devices are supplied and what manufacturer are they? 
  
5. Were these items purchased using procurement framework, if so which 
framework was used? 
  
6. When does your organisation intend to tender for these services? 
 
Response 
 

The Social Security Advisory Committee does not have any contracts of this 
nature. The Committee is an independent non-departmental public body 
sponsored by the Department for Work and Pensions which arranges our 
accommodation and associated services. 

 

 

 


